
                                                                                

UWA HOCKEY CLUB 
GALADENT MOUTHGUARDS 

AT UWA SPORTS PARK (SUPERTURF) CLUB ROOMS 

DATE:     Sunday 10th March 2024 
TIME:    10.30am – 2.30pm 
 
Dear Parents 
If you are requiring a mouthguard for your child/children, please go to www.galadent.com.au to 
complete the following 2 steps. 
 
STEP 1 – COMPULSORY ONLINE BOOKING 

 Click on Mouthguard Booking then on UWA Hockey Club and follow the prompts.   
 An individual booking is required for each subsequent child. 
 Once completed, you will receive a confirmation email. 

 
STEP 2 – COMPULSORY ONLINE MOUTHGUARD FORM 

 Click on Mouthguard Form, then Download and SAVE the form.  
 All sections are to be completed, especially your payment details, if you are paying by credit 

card.  
 An individual mouthguard form is required for each subsequent child.   
 Please email the completed online form to info@galadent.com.au.  
 You can also download the form and print both pages to fill it in manually, if you prefer. 
 This printed form can be handed to Galadent at your child’s appointment. 

 
BRACES 

If your child has been wearing BRACES for over 6 months, Galadent do not have any reservations 
about them being fitted with a custom mouthguard.  It’s always advisable though, to check with their 
Orthodontist, to confirm that this isn’t detrimental to their treatment.  If your child has been wearing 
braces for LESS than 6 months, unfortunately they will not be able to wear a custom fitted 
mouthguard.  You will need to purchase a “boil n bite” mouthguard from your local chemist or sports 
store. 

http://www.galadent.com.au/
mailto:info@galadent.com.au


REMOVAL OF BRACES 
 
If your child is about to have their braces removed, you will need to wait until after this has 
happened.  Please speak to Galadent to make alternative arrangements. 
 
GENERAL INFORMATION 

 All the types, colours and costs of the various mouthguards are outlined in the online 
mouthguard form.  

 If you are unsure of the type to select, Galadent can assist you on the day in selecting the 
correct type.   

 If you are unable to attend your child’s appointment, Galadent are happy to determine the 
correct type and adjust the price accordingly, upon your request. 
 

PAYMENT 

 Payment is required on the day of your child’s appointment. 
 If you are paying by Credit Card, please ensure your payment details are completed where 

indicated on the mouthguard form. 
 If your payment option is to pay in cash or a cheque (made payable to Galadent Dental), this 

can be handed to Galadent at your child’s appointment. 
 
DELIVERY 

 All mouthguards will be delivered back to the club Monday 25th March, just prior to Easter 
and School Holidays, in time for Winter sports.   

 Once you receive Galadent’s account/receipt this indicates that the mouthguards 
have been delivered.  

 If the above date has passed and your child hasn’t received their mouthguard, please follow 
this up with either their coach or a club representative.   

 
GALADENT RECEIPT 

 An itemised account/receipt will be emailed to you on the same or next day the mouthguards 
are delivered to the club.   

 Please check your spam mail if you haven’t received it. 
 This receipt will enable you to claim your rebate through your private ancillary dental cover.   
 As Galadent are a HBF Members Plus provider, parents insured with them will be entitled to a 

higher rebate. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Galadent direct on 9249 3867 or email them 
at info@galadent.com.au.  
 
Thank you. 
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